Hello, neighbors!

The hotel located at 1177 S. Beverly Drive is undergoing an interior facelift! We
would like to take this opportunity to check in with our community.

The hotel is now called “Burton House” — part of the Tribute by Marriott hotel
umbrella.

There will be no changes to the size and shape of the building. The only
operational change is an upgrade in alcohol offerings at the lobby restaurant from
beer and wine to a full-line of alcoholic beverages.

You will be receiving a notice of public hearing from the City of Los Angeles
regarding our Conditional Use Permit application for alcohol sales (our case
reference number: ZA-2023-1431-CUB). A hearing date has not yet been
scheduled.

Additionally, this request will also be considered by the South Robertson
Neighborhood Council Land Use Committee on Tuesday, June 6, 2023, at 7:00pm.
If you would like to attend, this meeting will be held at:

Howard and Irene Levine Senior Community Center
8862 W. Pico Blvd, LA 90035 - 3rd Floor Community Room

If you would instead prefer to contact us directly with any questions, please feel
free to reach out to us below:

Margaret Taylor (Application representative)
Apex LA
(818) 398-2740 | margaret@apex-la.com

We look forward to continuing to serve the neighborhood in our mission to
connect people and places.
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